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NEXT SHPA MEETING 

The next General Meeting of the 

Association for 2019 will be held on 

Wednesday 12 t hMarch, 2019 

commencing at 7:30 pm at the South 
Hobart Community Hall, 42 D’Arcy 
Street, South Hobart. All residents, 

especially those new to the Suburb, 

are welcome.  [Please note that the 
Association no longer meets at the 

South Hobart Living Arts Centre.] 
 

SOUTH HOBART BUSHCARE 
The next South Hobart Bushcare 

Work Bee for 2019 will be on held on 

Sunday, 17th March, 2019 starting at 

10:00am and finishing at 12:30pm, 
meeting at the top of the oval, 

Wellesley Park Soccer Ground. All 

equipment will be provided and 

enquiries can be made to Janet on  
6223 8132. 

TIME TO PROTEST 
The cable car developers intend to 
start drilling works on Mt. Wellington/

kunanyi.  This development threatens 

the Mountain that we all love and the 

Suburb in which we live.  Please join 
with us in peaceful protest when the 

time comes. With enough people we 

will stop this.  Sign up to the mailing 

list at rocc.org.au  For a 'No Cable 
Car' poster for your front fence, 

contact jubileenursery@bigpond.com 

Residents Opposed to the Cable Car 

Inc. 

CABLE CAR BASE STATION 

TRAFFIC 
The Mount Wellington Cableway 

Company (MWCC) continues to claim 

that traffic to its base station - 

wherever that may be - will have 
minimal impact on the amenity of 

South Hobartians.  Many residents are 

sceptical of this claim.  As part of a 

development application to the City of 
Hobart  to build a cable car, a traffic 

impact statement (TIA) is required by 

the MWCC. The Association has 

asked the City of Hobart to ensure a 
thorough Public Consultation Report 

be part of this TIA.  In the meantime, 

all residents of South Hobart, and 

especially those living on Cascade 
Road, are invited to collect evidence 

of current traffic movements, and 

evidence of existing increasing tourist 
traffic and the effects it is having on 

our Suburb. Evidence can be in the 

form of written reports, but, 

LIVE LIFE 
A simply healthy store 

 

Whole foods/bulk food 

Herbal medicine/Mineral therapy 

Naturopathy 

Acupuncture/TCM 

Remedial Massage 

Psychotherapy/Counselling  

Open:  Mon-Fri   9 am - 6 pm 
          Saturday 10 am - 2 pm 

358 Macquarie Street 

6223 7388 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Jane Mitchell 

Dr. Holly Donohoo 
Veterinary Surgeons 

 

330 Macquarie Street 

6224 4877 

preferably, photographic. All evidence 

will be collated by this Association at 

a later date.  Most residents will now 

be aware of the delays for South 
Hobartians trying to leave the suburb 

by either Davey or Macquarie Streets.  

This is the consequence of the State 

Government’s alterations to the traffic 
signalling on the Davey/Macquarie 

Street ‘couplet’. Queues now form 
back as far a D’Arcy Street on 
Macquarie Street and up above 
“Ashleigh” on Davey Street [above 
Elboden Street]. 

HORSES ON SOUTH H’BART 
RECREATION GROUND 

How times change. 

At a time when there is public debate 

concerning dog walking on the South 
Hobart Recreation Ground, it is 

interesting to note that, in 1916, 

Hobart City Council approved Mr. C. 

Kennedy grazing horses on the 
Grounds between the hours of 8:00pm 

and 6:00am in the Summer months, 

and between 5:00pm and 8:00am in 

the Winter months.  Also, one cow 
would be allowed to graze during the 

day, except on Saturday.  There was 

no mention of the need to remove any 

‘residues’, although the Ground was 

COMMUNITY HALL 
42 D’Arcy Street, South Hobart 

For Hire: Regular or Casual Basis 

Enquiries to Booking Manager 

Mr. Craig Hoey  

 0418 107 969  

Computer Services 
 

Home and Business Support 

Computer Maintenance, Repairs, 
Spares & Advice 

Smartphone and Tablet Repairs 
 

0421 931 758 

03 6165 1175 
www.aceitsupport.com.au 
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GORE STREET MEDICAL 

INTEGRATIVE HEALTH 
 

2 GORE STREET STH HOBART 
 

Dr Greg Schwarz 
Nutritional/ Environmental Medicine 

Dr Linda Wilson 
Women’s Health/ Hypnotherapy 

Viola Hemm 
Naturopathy/ Bowen Massage 

 

6224 6717 

Your friendly 

neighbourhood   

mechanical business  
 

Operators: Steve & Nicky 

 Services and Tune-ups 

 Brake and Clutch Repairs 

 Engine Reconditioning 

 Diesel Servicing & Repairs 

 Registration Inspections 

8 Apsley Street 

South Hobart 

6224 8043 

Mark Henshaw 

Traditional Butcher 
Previously in West Hobart 

All sausages and hamburgers 

handcrafted on premises  

6223 5885 
373 Macquarie Street 

MARK ON       

MACQUARIE 

Hobart Podiatrists  

& Footwear  

201 Davey Street, South Hobart 

62 23 1011 

www.hobartpodiatrist.com.au 

-   Treatment of all Foot, Ankle & Gait  

    disorders in Adults and Children. 

-   Orthotics, Insoles & Arch Supports. 

Shoe store –  open to public! 

http://rocc.org.au
mailto:jubileenursery@bigpond.com
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used for organised sport by this time. 
[The Mercury, 29th August, 1916, 

p.7] 
 

CASCADE HOTEL MUSIC 
22 Cascade Road, South Hobart 

(03) 6223 6385 

Charlie McCarthy, a resident of South 

Hobart, conducts a music night at the 
Cascade Hotel every Wednesday 

evening from 7:30 pm ‘til 9:30 pm.  It 
has been running for nearly three 

years and provides an enriching 
environment for musicians of all 

styles and standards to come and 

enjoy social playing.  Charlie is a 

violinist and passionate about the 
music of Django Rienhardt and 

Stephane Grappelli, so the music 

played is predominantly early 

European Swing and Gypsy Jazz.  It 
is an open music session for touring 

professionals, up and coming stars, 

students and amateurs to come 

together and enjoy playing in a fun 
and non-critical environment. For a 

few dozen local residents, it is the 

highlight of the week as folk come 

out to meet each other, enjoy the 
company, the music and the 

atmosphere.  (Competent musicians 

enjoy it as much as young students 

who have gone on to earn 
scholarships  based on their 

experiences at the Cascade Session.)   

The evenings occasionally run later 

than the advertised times, all 
instruments are welcome and all sheet 

music is provided to newcomers.  

Please come along some time to 

check. Contact Charles McCarthy at 
charliecharlie@gmail.com 

 

SOUTH HOBART AUTUMN 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
Saturday 23rd March - 10am – 2pm 

South Hobart Community Garden 

You are invited to join a vibrant 
community gathering focused on the 

joys of growing, cooking and eating 

local food. The day will include 

practical demonstrations by local 
experts in food production. South 

Hobart Community Garden, 102 

Cascade Road (top of car park 

opposite Badminton Centre.) 
 

ARE YOU NEXT? 
Residents in Anglesea and Adelaide 
Streets have recently been made 

aware of the repercussions the new 

State-wide Planning Legislation can 

have on one’s property.  Under this 
new draconian and undemocratic 

legislation, property owners can find 

that, under the Hobart Interim 

Planning Scheme, 2015 and within 
the Inner Residential Zone, Council 

has been required to approve such a 

development without scope for third 

party right of representation nor 
appeal. In other words, a 

development now can be approved 

without your knowledge.  There will 

also be no Council Development 
Application notification attached to 

the proposed development site. 
 

HELPING NATIVE 

AUSTRALIAN BEES 
Bees need flowers, so one of the 

simplest things you can do to help 
our native bees is to plant as many 

flowers as you can. Aim for a mix 

of species, with something in bloom 

at all times of the year. Some native 
bees feed primarily on native plants, 

while others are less picky. Native 

plant species such as callistemon, 

brachyscome and melaleuca are 
good choices, as are non-natives 

like perennial basil, salvias and 

lavenders. Many bees and flies love 

brassicas (broccoli, kale, mustard), 
so allowing a few plants to go to 

flower will delight your buzzy 

friends!  And don't worry if you live 
in a highly urbanised concrete 

jungle. Research has found that 

even inner-city gardens can support 

a large number of bees as long as 
there are plenty of flowers. If you 

plant it, they will come. In fact, 

some research suggests that cities 

may be important sites for bee 
conservation due to their lower 

insecticide uses and high numbers 

of flowers in places like private and 

community gardens. 

BERT'S RUBBISH 

REMOVALS 

Garden Clean Ups 

Builder's Clean Ups 

Tree lopping 

Household Rubbish 

Bert Smets  

6223 2225 

0418 109 485 

BRICKLAYER 

BRETT MURPHY 

Brick & Block Laying 

New home & renovations 

Fireplace & retaining wall 

repairs 

All Insurance Work 

0408 678 109 

Home and Small Business 

Computer Help 

ph 6224 6330    www.itgirl.com.au 

CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE NEWSLETTER 
Contributions are welcome and should be forwarded to 

the Newsletter Editor: dhalserogers@gmail.com or to 
PO Box 200 South Hobart 7004 by the first Monday of 

each month. 

Specialist fruit & 

vegetable grocers 

Salamanca Market 

Find and follow us on  and 

0417 136 854 

FOODSTORE CAFE 
 

All day Breakfast & Lunch 
Great Food and Coffee  

Wide selection 
Vegan, Vegetarian, Gluten Free 

& Dairy Free Food 
Friendly Atmosphere 

 Private Dinner Parties. Meeting 
room available. 

10% Discount on all meals 

Open 7 Days 

356 Macquarie Street  
6224 6862/0447 517 540  

CDI Painting Services 
 

126 Wentworth Street 

South Hobart TAS 7004 
 

Anne 0418 125 370 

Tim  0417 565 749 
 

6223 1520  

cdipainting@bigpond.com 
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A.S.FARR ELECTRICAL 

ELECTRICAL CONTRACTOR 
Licence No 935015 

 

369a Argyle Street 

North Hobart 

Postal Address: PO Box 665 North Hobart 

6231 0275 
admin@farrelectrical.com.au 

0412 120 106 

A/H Emergency 0408 596 065 

A SOUTH  HOBART NEWSLETTER is   

produced and published on a voluntary basis solely as a 

community service.  Whilst  every  effort is made to 
ensure that the information contained therein is accu-

rate, no warranty as to such accuracy can be given and 
any reader who wishes to rely on such information for 

any purpose whatsoever does so at his/her own risk. 

 Accounting & Taxation Services  

 Bookkeeping & Software Training  

 Strategic Management   
        375 Macquarie Street South Hobart  

                          62 241177  
                  louisep@isatca.com.au  

                   https://isatca.com.au  

 

Hara Yoga 
 

25 Weld Street South Hobart 

 Maddy Goodwolf 

Registered Yoga Teacher 

0408 257 751 

www.harayoga.com.au  

Time Poor? Lustre is the only combined 

Hair and Beauty salon in Hobart which 

caters for all the family’s needs. 
 Check our full range of services on our website!  

Strapped for time? Book online at 

www.lustrehairbeauty.com.au  

Call Lustre Hair on 6223 7618  

Lustre Beauty on 6223 7456  

 359a/359b Macquarie Street 

402 Macquarie Street 

Phone orders welcome 

mailto:charliecharlie@gmail.com
https://royalsocietypublishing.org/doi/10.1098/rspb.2018.0807
tel:0418125370
tel:0417565749
mailto:cdipainting@bigpond.com
http://www.harayoga.com.au
http://www.lustrehairbeauty.com.au

